
  

 

 

Parent Telephone Consultations 

Thank you for supporting our telephone 

consultation process this week. If you are yet 

to speak to your child’s teacher, please 

contact the school office so that this can be 

arranged.   
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NEWS 
Non-uniform Day – Friday 7th May 

NSPCC Number Day 
 

Because the pandemic continues to be a 

very difficult time for many children, please 

help us to support the NSPCC’s Number Day 

through a cash donation to school on our 

non-uniform day. Why not wear a maths-

themed outfit/top as we get stuck into a fun 

day of maths activities and challenges! 

Welcome Thea Evelyn Shaw 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With our sincere congratulations, Mr and Mrs 

Shaw recently announced the safe arrival of 

their third daughter – beautiful Thea Evelyn! 

We will shortly share news of our new 

Star Reader Challenge! 

Summer Term 

As the weather turns warmer, remember that 

sun hats can be worn in school. Ensure that 

your child brings a labelled water bottle 

every day and when necessary, we 

recommend that you apply ‘once a day’ sun 

cream before school as sun cream should 

not be sent into school. 

Attendance 
 

We are delighted that children are attending 

well (97.3%) and enjoying their learning! The 

pupil School Council representatives are 

deliberating over a Summer Attendance 

Challenge and we look forward to hearing 

their ideas! 

 

School Photographs – Tues 27th April 
 

Smartest step forward on Tuesday for the 

return of school photographs – including 

nursery children! Note that the industry is not 

currently offering sibling group photos. 

Breakfast Club 
 

We are pleased to advise that with 

immediate effect, Breakfast Club places will 

be offered free of charge to Free School 

Meal-eligible children. If you think you may 

be eligible for Free School Meals, then please 

contact the school office. 


